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From: Nigel Muller

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Do not extend the state of emergency!!!
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 11:38:21 AM

To whom it may concern,

I am writing this email to you today to ask that you do not extend the emergency bill to
October 2022!!!

I believe all it’s done in the past is cause division and segregation in our society,
especially with the current mandates in place.
Businesses are suffering, schools and hospitals are also suffering with the effects from

staff shortages.

How does it make sense that both vaccinated and unvaccinated people can shop together,
and even eat together in a food court, yet cannot go to a cafe for a coffee or meal
together?

And for what? We can see that the covid data was exaggerated. Covid has not done any

where near as much damage as what they tried to make us believe! If anything, there has
been more damage to businesses, and peoples mental health due to all the different rules
the govt put in place during these state of emergency periods.

It is time to move on, the covid “crisis” is not an emergency anymore. Over 90% of
people are vaccinated and everyone I know who has gotten it, vaccinated or not, has
recovered fine! It is time to live with it once and for all and stop extending the state of
emergency!

Please, for the sake of the businesses and individuals in Queensland, do not allow the
extension to emergency bill pass!!

Kind Regards,
Nigel Muller

Kind Regards,

Nigel Muller
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